
Crime Bulletin 
 

December 4, 2014 

Campus Crime Notification 
 

WHEN:          Monday, December 1, 2014 – between 8:00 and 8:30 a.m.  

WHERE:       Communications Building – Men’s Restroom   

WHAT:    A female student met a male in October 2014 and had been communicating with him. On 

December 1, 2014, the victim met the suspect at the Communications Building. The suspect allegedly took her 

into the men’s restroom in the Communications Building and coerced her into engaging in oral copulation. The 

victim contacted ECC Police on December 4, 2014. If anyone has any information about the suspect or this 

incident, please contact the El Camino College Police Department 310-660-3100. 

 

Suspect Description: 
Male half Caucasian/half African American, approximately 30 years old 
Height approximately 4’9” to 5’1”, slightly longer than shoulder length hair, worn in a bun, 

wears glasses, has a goatee; and carries a messenger-type bag    
 

 

FOR YOUR SAFETY:  

 Have keys in hand before walking to your car 

 Always be aware of your surroundings – remember the use of listening devices and cell 

phones may significantly distract you 

 Don’t walk alone 

 Use the buddy system  
 Use cautious judgment: meet new people, including classmates or colleagues, in public 

places; do not get into a car or go to out-of-the-way places with someone you do not know 

 Learn the location of “Code Blue” POLICE phones located throughout campus. These 

phones are directly linked to the college Police Department and are considered 911 priority 

lines. Students and staff are encouraged to utilize these phones for any emergency 

 Use ECC Courtesy Shuttle operated by ECC Police from 6:00 p.m. to 10:30 p.m.; on-call 

24 hours. Use one of the POLICE phones located throughout campus, or call campus police 

310-660-3100 for this service.   

 In an emergency contact campus police by using one of the POLICE phones on campus; 

calling 911 from any pay phone on campus; or by calling 310-660-3100 from a cell phone 

 Night students and faculty are encouraged to park in the same general area as other faculty 

or students with night classes in their building; this provides the opportunity for a group of 

students and faculty to walk together to their cars after dark 

 Immediately report any suspicious activity to campus police 

 Be alert! Be prepared! 

 

 

BE AWARE!  BE SAFE! 


